
From: Curtis, Tim
To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: FW: Planning Commission
Date: Thursday, January 25, 2024 10:59:57 AM
Attachments: Incidents.pdf

Stations.pdf
Response Times.pdf

Importance: High

 
 

From: Shannon, Thomas - FD263 <TShannon@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 10:50 AM
To: Curtis, Tim <tcurtis@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: RE: Planning Commission
 
Here you go.
 
Incidents:  the number of calls for service in the response area that will be served by FS612
Stations: which stations ran the calls into the response area that will be served by FS612
Response times:  of those fire trucks that responded.
 
 
I understand there was a question as to why a station is needed if one is 3.9 Miles away to the east
and of course the answer is obvious when you look that the response times.  The Airport and
arrangement of the streets to do not allow for quicker travel times. 
 
Also to my knowledge there was never a plan to locate the station on the north side of the site plan
near the freeway.
 
Let me know if you need any thing else.
 

From: Curtis, Tim <tcurtis@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 10:44 AM
To: Shannon, Thomas - FD263 <TShannon@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: RE: Planning Commission
 
Yes that would be great. Thanks!
Tim Curtis
 

From: Shannon, Thomas - FD263 <TShannon@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 10:36 AM
To: Curtis, Tim <tcurtis@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Planning Commission
 
Good morning Tim, I was at the commission meeting last night.  Do you want be to send you
response time info that the commissioner was asking for regarding Fire Station 612? 
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Tom Shannon
Scottsdale Fire Chief
tshannon@scottsdaleaz.gov
480.312.1821 (o)
480.353.8291 (work cell)
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